
 
 

 

 

 
14 May 2025 
 
 
Dear Families 
 
Watching Schindler's List in Beliefs and Values lessons 
 
 
Firstly, may I thank you for all the support you are giving your child during the Beliefs and Values (Religious 
Studies) GCSE exam period. The first exam went very well and we look forward to a similar experience with 
the second paper on Wednesday 21 May.  
 
I am writing now to let you know that, as is traditional at Sackville School, we will be moving on to watch the 
incredibly powerful Holocaust film, Schindler’s List, in Beliefs and Values lessons after the exams are over. 
 
Schindler’s List is widely regarded as one of the most powerful films about the Holocaust, following the story 
of industrialist Oskar Schindler who saved 1,200 Jews through his work in Poland and Czechoslovakia. The 
film is moving and, at times, distressing, as it depicts violence from the Holocaust. It has a rating of 15, which 
is why I am emailing you today. If you are not happy for your child to view this film please contact me via 
email at amorris@sackvilleschool.org.uk to let me know. Alternative arrangements will be made for any 
students withdrawn from these lessons. 
 
Thank you once again for your ongoing support. 
 
Yours sincerely 
 
 
Mr A Morris 
Curriculum Leader of Beliefs and Values 
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